
February, 2019

This is to notify you that we have regrettably decided to close down our Bangkok Representative Office and cease its operations
as of February 28, 2019 as a part of our streamlining efforts.  We would like to express  our deepest appreciation for all your
help and support over the last four years.

For enquiries after the closing, we'd appreciate it if you'd kindly contact our sales department in Japan, or SISIKU LAO Co.,Ltd. 
in Lao PDR.  Contact information is as follows:

SISIKU ADDKREIS CORPORATION SISIKU LAO Co.,Ltd
SALES DEPT VITAPARK,KM22 Ban Nonthong, Xaythani District
MARUSHO BLDG. Vientiane, LAO PDR
1-16-15, Nagadohe, Kanazawa, Phone; (+856)21-737034/ Faz: (+856)21-737035
Ishikawa  9200867  JAPAN E-mail; vinaluck@sisiku.com
Phone; (+81) 72-234-0449/ Fax; (+81) 76-224-0449
E-mail; info@sisiku.com

Please kindly note that you may not be able to reach our Bangkok Representative Office by telephone after late February 
due to a technical issue even before vacating the office.

We apologize to you for any inconvenience this may cause you in this connection, and appreciate your kind understanding.
We hope to receive your continued patronage of our products in the future.

Thank you for our kindest attention, and remain with,

Sincerely yours,

H. Iyekura/President
SISIKU ADDKREIS CORPORATION
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